
	
	
	
	
	
December	30,	2019	
	
	
To	our	valued	Customers:	
	
	
As	2020	begins,	we	write	to	inform	you	that	we	have	received	price	increase	
announcements	across	the	board	on	equipment,	abrasives	and	chemistries.		
Worldwide	pressures	on	wages,	materials,	healthcare	and	transportation	have	
greatly	impacted	ourselves	and	our	manufacturing	partners.		At	this	time,	we	find	
that	we	must	pass	along	these	increases	on	Mass	Finishing	media,	Finishing	and	
Cleaning	chemical	compounds.			
	
All	product	pricing	will	increase	by	3%			
	
The	above	price	structure	changes	will	begin	with	shipments	February	1,	2020.			
	
If	you	are	unsure	whether	the	items	we	supply	to	your	company	will	be	affected,	
please	contact	your	sales	person	or	our	office	for	pricing	confirmation.	
	
As	always,	we	appreciate	the	opportunity	to	be	of	service.		We	also	take	this	
opportunity	to	wish	you	a	safe	and	prosperous	New	Year.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Dan	O’Connor	
	
	
	


